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Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to announce that our Mediterranean Sports Adventure Trip will take place from 14th—20th
July 2025. This trip offers students the chance to experience top-quality outdoor adventurous activities and
develop valuable skills in an idyllic setting. The trip will be based between the popular beach resorts of Tossa
de Mar and Lloret de Mar in Costa Brava, Spain.

Travel: Coach to and from the Channel Port (ferry meal vouchers included).

Accommodation: We will stay in small groups in private ensuite cabins within a private area of the Cala
Llevado complex, which features a large swimming pool (with lifeguard).

Food: Acorn Adventure will provide a full board package using an onsite canteen.
Key activities will include:

e Beach watersports: kayaking, paddle boarding, banana boats, snorkelling, and more
e Land sports & activities: target sports, beach games, team-building activities, and more
e Off-site trips: Waterworld day trip, a trip to Barcelona or Tossa de Mar, and a local town evening visit

The cost of the trip is £1,099 per student, which includes all activities, travel, and the full board food package.
This price is based on 40 students attending; however, if more students express interest, the cost may be
reduced. The only additional costs will be for lunch and snacks on travel days, and any souvenirs students
may wish to purchase during the trip.

Payment schedule:

Initial deposit of £150 (non-refundable), due once the numbers and trip are confirmed.
1st payment of £250 due by 31st January 2025.

2nd payment of £350 due by 31st March 2025.

Final payment of £349 due by 30th April 2025.

This trip is open to students from Year 8-9. However, Year 9 students will be given priority, as this will be
their final opportunity to experience the trip.

If your child is interested in this trip, please complete the Google Form linked below.
https://forms.gle/dUnKXG4RBY SciJnn7

We will shortlist students based on the completed forms, and places will be allocated by a random draw.
Shortlisted students will be contacted and given a window to pay the deposit via ParentPay (please see
deposit details above). The trip will run, subject to the number of places taken. The Google Form must be
submitted by Thursday 30th November.

If you have any further questions regarding the trip, please don’t hesitate to contact Mr. Fallow at
jfallow @falmouthschool.net.

Many thanks,
Mr. Fallow
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